

2016-17 FoMS PTA A Year in Review

FRIENDS OF MORVILLE SCHOOL

As we end the 2016-17 school year, your Morville School PTA would like to take a moment to thank you for your support. Reflect on what an amazing year it has been, and share a few facts and numbers that represent our 2016-17 school year.

PTA Members

With just 12% of members regularly attending meetings out of a possible 33 families, we will be seeking a volunteer parent representative for each year group from September. Idea is as parents tend to associate more with parents of their children's friends, communications will be increased. More ideas will be shared and time will be freed up for fundraising!

Fun at Morville

Your PTA organised these events:

- ➤ Light Switch on Market Stall: Morville Choir Carol Singing
- Christmas Party: Santa's Grotto; Crafts and Activities; Mini Disco
- > Easter Bingo
- Cake Sales
- Mayfair: Maypole Dancing; Crafts; Face painting; Sweet Stall; Candy Floss; Fancy Dress; Pony Rides; Line Dancing; Hook a Duck; Coconut Shy, etc

We'd like to organise more frequent family events like the Easter Bingo!

Being part of our Community

Getting involved means everyone benefits:

- We raised £52.52 for Rupert's Revenge.
- In recognition for our involvement at the Mayfair we received £500 from the PCC.

Fundraising at Morville

Some of what we accomplished through your generosity and support......

Bags2School: £248.40 Cake Sales: £267.17
 Xmas Cards: £134.40 Xmas Raffle: £454.00
 Walk Sponsorship: £562.00 Mayfair: £920.69

Easter Bingo: £244.00

.....and some of what it paid for: an Interactive TV; School logo Gazebo; Sports kit; Transport costs and more!

Thanks for an amazing year! Have a great Summer and we'll see you in September.